
Archbishop Hutton’s
Primary School

Thank you for your help with our changes to the timings of the

school day. If you are unaware of the changes, all children

must be in school by 8:45am and school finishes at 3.15pm
every day. This applies to every child in school -including  

 Class 1.  

TEAM POINTSTEAM POINTS
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  a tree is known by its fruit

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

SUPER LEARNERSSUPER LEARNERS

No team points to

report this week. 

DOUBLE TEAM POINTS

NEXT WEEK 

No Super Learners this week as we have only been

back for 3 days. 

June
Monday 13: Year 4 Multiplication Tables Test

Monday 13: Class 3 Swimming

Monday 27: Class 1 and 2 to Lancaster Priory

Tuesday 28: Sports Day 

Wednesday 29: Class 3 to Lancaster Priory

Thursday 30: Class 4 to Lancaster Priory

Thursday 30: Class 3 to Open Farm day

July
Thursday 7: Class 1 to Leighton Moss

Friday 15: Reports home to parents 

Friday 15: Wheelchair Basketball 

Monday 18: Curriculum Celebration day

Wednesday 20: School breaks up for Summer

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY WILL BE BACK


NEXT FRIDAY AT 2:30pm

PTA SUMMER SOCIAL - FRIDAY 1st JULY 
4 - 6pm on the School Field. 

Changes to School Times 

Thank You Miss Massaro

Classes 3 and 4 had a great start to the new term

on Wednesday after they were visited by an Art

teacher from Lancaster University. She taught them

all about John Ruskin, his love of nature and how

to create art from the nature around us. 

Following the retirement of Mrs Donna Bailey, who ran

the breakfast and after school clubs for 18 years, school

has now taken over the running of the clubs.  If you need

more information, visit the Breakfast Club page on the

website or contact Mrs Robinson in the office by phone or

email - bursar@archbishophuttons.lancs.sch.uk

Jubilee Art in the Community 

If you have visited Tesco in the

last two weeks, you will have seen

our display of Queen portraits,

filling up the windows of the

store. Well done to Classes 1,2

and 3 for their art work. 

Class 2 teacher, Miss Olivia Massaro,

will be leaving Archbishop Hutton's at

the end of the Summer Term. Miss

Massaro, who joined us as a student

teacher before the first Covid19

lockdown has been a great addition to

our team and will be missed by the

children, staff and parents. We would all

like to thank her for her hard work over

the last two and a half years. 

Ruskin Museum Art Day



After 1/2 term, Mr Pugh has had to deal with a couple of incidents involving children behaving inappropriately online. Some children have

been spending far too much time online and there have been instances of children using group chats to be unkind to others, causing upset. 

Please take time to read this guide below and have a discussion with your child about their use of phones, tablets and the internet. We need

to make sure that we all work together to protect the mental health of our children, and be aware of their behaviour and habits online. 


